
 

 

Vermeer, Rembrandt, and Hals
Masterpieces of Dutch Painting from the Maurishuis

 through January 19, 2014

Last week Vermeer, Rembrandt, and Hals. Masterpieces of Dutch Painting from the Mauritshuis opened at
the Frick, the final venue of the show’s American tour. The fifteen paintings on view represent not only the
greatest achievements of northern artists during the Dutch Golden Age, but also the subjects that engaged
artists’ and collectors’ imaginations at this time. Entrance to the exhibition is included with museum
admission but timed tickets are required.

 
Also, please mark your calendar for the following lectures and seminars at The Frick:

 

http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/
http://www.frick.org/exhibitions/mauritshuis
http://www.frick.org/exhibitions/mauritshuis/tickets


Edwin Buijsen, Head of Collections, Royal Pricture Gallery Mauritshuis, The Hague
 Behind the Scenes of Everyday Life: Dutch Genre Painting

 Wednesday, November 6, 6:00pm
 

Quentin Buvelot, Senior Curator, Royal Picture Gallery Mauritshuis, The Hague
 Secrets of Old Master Paintings Revealed

 Monday, November 18, 3:00-4:30pm
 

Arthur Wheelock, Curator of Northern Baroque Paintings, National Gallery of Art, Washington
 The Making of an Icon: How the Girl with a Pearl Earring gained it’s Fame

 Wednesday, December 4, 6:00pm
 

Walter Liedtke, Curator of European Paintings, The Metropolitan Museum of Art
 In Context: Girl with a Pearl Earring

 Monday, January 13, 3:00-4:30pm
 

For more information on the lectures or to register for the seminars online, please contact The Frick.
 

SUPPORT THE AMERICAN FRIENDS OF THE MAURITSHUIS
 The Board of the American Friends wishes to express its gratitude to our supporters who make it all possible.

By joining the American Friends, you become a member of a group of patrons who care deeply about the
Mauritshuis and are committed to support Dutch paintings of the Golden Age. In addition to receiving the
American Friends newsletter, supporters receive invitations to museum visits, events, private gallery
viewings, and much more. The American Friends is a recognized tax-exempt 501(c)(3) organization and all
contributions are tax deductible to the full extent of the law. Please become a supporter today!

click here if you wish to unsubscribe from our mailing list

http://www.frick.org/sites/default/files/program/education/2013Fall.pdf
http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/?v=support
http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/?v=support
http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/

